
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

 
OVERSIGHT BOARD OF THE SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE 

TRACY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the special meeting of the Oversight Board 
of the Successor Agency to the City of Tracy Community Development 
Agency scheduled for Wednesday, November 18, 2015, at 3:30 p.m. has 
been canceled.   
 
 
 
 
Andrew Malik 
Director Development Services  
 
 
 
 
Posted: November 16, 2015  

 
         


